
Good afternoon all, I hope this finds you all well. 
 
I just wanted to update you about the standing of school closure. While the mayor has 
announced that school will be closed through the end of the year, we actually answer to the 
State of New York, thus we will follow the Governor's directives. That means as of right now, 
we are closed at least through May 15. Regardless, we are planning for closure through the end 
of the year but will gladly come back to school if that decision is made. 
 
Going forward our new schedule will be class periods 1 through 4 will meet online every 
Tuesday and Thursday. Classes will meet on the hour: 
 
Period 1 at 9:00 a.m. 
Period 2 at 10:00 a.m. 
Period 3 at 11:00 a.m. 
Period 4 at 12:00 a.m. 
 
After lunch on Tuesday and Thursdays, students should log into Jupiter and continue to 
complete their assignments for all classes. Teachers will attach the Zoom lessons to Jupiter if 
students miss a class. 
 
Every Monday and Wednesday periods 6 through 8 will meet after lunch, on the hour: 
 
Period 6 at 1:00 p,m. 
Period 7 at 2:00 p.m. 
Period 8 at 3:00 p.m. 
 
In the mornings on Monday and Wednesday, students should log in as usual to Jupiter and 
complete their classwork. 
 
Fridays will be spent finishing up coursework and teachers will be having office hours during 
this time.  Students will be sent Zoom invites to attend office hours which can be used to ask 
teachers any questions about any assignments or anything else students need. 
 
We are taking Monday, April 20, as a PD day for staff to set up their Zoom classrooms. Students 
should use this time to make up any missed work. We will start with this new schedule with B 
and C week students on Tuesday, April 21 at 9:00 a.m. Your student will receive a Zoom invite 
to each of their classes on Monday afternoon. 
 
And please remember, if you are scheduled for a Regents class, if you pass this class, you will 
receive a credit with a 65 on that Regents exam. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Everyone have a great weekend and get ready 
for Tuesday.  Dr. A 
 


